
Newman International Academy 
                      2011 S. Fielder Road Arlington, TX 76013 
 
 

2018-2019 Free and Reduced-Price School Meals 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
The Child Nutrition Department is off to a great start for the 2018-2019 school 
year. It is time to enroll your children in the National School Lunch Program. 
 
Online applications will be available on Wednesday, July 25, 2018, at 
http://www.schoolcafe.com. *If you do not have an account it will be necessary 
to register.  Once you are logged in, click Eligibility Benefits, then click Apply and 
complete the application. 
 
If you prefer a paper application, each campus will have forms available at the 
front desk on Thursday, July 26, 2018.  Paper forms will also be available at each 
campus the evening of Orientation.  
 
Return paper applications to: 

Newman Academy Café 
P. O. Box 170057 
Arlington, TX 76003 

 
We are looking forward to a fabulous year of delicious and nutritious meals for 
your children. 
 
Should you have additional questions or concerns about the application process 
please do not hesitate to contact Alanna Thornton at 682-207-5175, x3020, or 
email athornton@newmanacademy.org. 
 

 
Yours Faithfully, 
Isiah Mataruka 
Food Service Director 

http://www.schoolcafe.com/
mailto:athornton@newmanacademy.org

